


 

 

 
1. 



 

Cowichan Valley School District   
Administrative Procedures Manual 

 

member participated. Advertisement of events must occur outside the school day. It is 
recommended that Commemorative items or events be sponsored by community-based 
agencies and promoted outside the school day. 

 

9. School staff will monitor anniversary dates and may provide small group or individual 
counselling and/or other supportive activities to friends of the deceased in order to 
assist with grief recovery. School-wide recognition of anniversary dates will not occur 

 
10. Existing memorials are generally the sole responsibility of the entity providing the 

memorial; District staff and/or finances may only be used to maintain current memorials 
as part of regular maintenance processes and/or to ensure safe conditions. The District 
reserves the right to remove a memorial if it is not or cannot be maintained or is contrary 
to the overall educational needs of students. 

 
“The work of honouring the memory of an individual, particularly one who has died suddenly and 
unexpectedly, is exceptionally delicate.” 
 
Based upon the knowledge of traumatic exposure as well as the complexity of school systems 
and school populations, and in recognition that schools are designed primarily to support 
learning, school sites should not serve as the main venue for the memorializing of students, 
staff, or families. 
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